
Next steps

We submitted our revised plans to 
update the existing permissions for 
Westdown quarry to Somerset Council 
in autumn 2023. We now await its 
determination of our simpler scheme. 

Subject to this, we’ll develop a 
Construction Environment Plan (CEMP), a 
Landscape and Ecological Management 
Plan (LEMP) and final Highways plan as 
well as operational plans re noise and 
dust management for agreement with  
Somerset Council.  

All our revised planning documents are 
available to review or download from 
our website at: 

heidelbergmaterials.co.uk/westdown


